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This is a local consultation from the  
Council's Roads & Transportation Unit.  
 
The proposal may affect you and we  
welcome your thoughts. 

 

College Parking on Hillcrest Drive & Hawkhill Road 
 
Thank you for your patience during the construction phase of the new College. 
Works are almost completed and the students are due to arrive on the 6th 
September. 
 
We have been keeping a close eye on things and have noticed that over the past 
couple of months there have been some works vans and cars parked on Hillcrest 
Drive and Hawkhill Road near to the college access road. We are concerned that 
once the students start to arrive they may also choose to park on the street outside 
your houses.  
 
We would prefer not to have students' cars parked on your streets therefore we are 
considering the implementation of a controlled parking zone. This would allow us to 
stop students parking but would unfortunately also prevent your visitors from parking 
on-street during the day. Resident parking would be by permit only and only for 
vehicles registered at that address.  
 
We appreciate that the above option may seem a little restrictive but unfortunately it 
is the only way that we can prohibit students and other visitors to the college from 
parking on your street. However, there will be no student entrances to the college at 
this side of the building. Students will have to walk round to the front to enter the 
college so they may not choose to park in Hawkhill Road or Hillcrest Drive.  
 
This is your chance to comment and we would like to hear your views. You may feel 
that it would be better not to go for a controlled parking zone right away but to wait to 
see if parking becomes a problem when the college opens.  
 
Consultation responses should be sent by Monday 29th August 2011 to: 
Stuart Cullen at scullen@clacks.gov.uk or write to Stuart Cullen, Roads & 
Transportation, Community & Regulatory Services, Clackmannanshire Council, 
Kilncraigs, Greenside Street, Alloa, FK10 1EB.  
 
Stuart will be on annual leave until the16th August but will get back to you on his 
return. 


